
           

Activity News 
 
 

ICT Mahidol organized an “Online Orientation Session: 2022 Internship at 
University of Bremen” 
 

 
 

On 8 April 2022 - the Faculty of Information and Communication Technology, Mahidol 
University (ICT Mahidol), led by Professor Dr. Peter Fereed Haddawy, Deputy Dean for Research 
Development, organized an “Online Orientation Session: 2022 Internship at University of Bremen” 
via Webex Meetings for 18 Mahidol University students who are going to join internship programs 
at University of Bremen, Germany. The students come from three faculties: 13 from the Faculty 
of ICT, 4 from the Faculty of Tropical Medicine, and 1 from the Faculty of Medicine, Siriraj Hospital. 

During the session, Professor Dr. Peter Fereed Haddawy, Deputy Dean for Research 
Development, as well as Dr. Myat Su Yin, Researcher gave information to all students about 
documents preparation, accommodation, life in Bremen. In addition, senior students:  
Mr. Worameth Siritanakorn, Mr. Tharit Chantanalertvilai, and Miss Kanrawee Chiamsakul, who 
recently went back from Bremen, shared some experiences to all 18 students. 
 
Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/online-orientation-session-2022-bremen/  
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